



30 September 2020

Dear Parent or Carer

As you are aware the nasal flu programme takes place in schools across England as requested by the NHS. Here at IntraHealth, we are happy to provide this service and work closely with Public Health England and the NHS to ensure the service is delivered successfully. Over the past few years, we have provided paper consent forms with a YES or No form along with Influenza information leaflets, and posters to help schools engage with parents.

This year your school has chosen the work alongside IntraHealth and implement the use of **E-consent**. This is an electronic consent method and aims to make the submission and immunisation process more streamline. This new process will involve the school sending out a unique link via text, email, on school apps or maybe even social media. The link will be accessible to all parents (Reception up to and including Year 7). Here it will be possible to complete a YES or NO consent form online. This form is then submitted directly to IntraHealth ready for the schools immunisation session. The link will also provide accessible information and FAQ's around flu, how it works, ingredients and signs and symptoms.

If you require any support or have any questions about any aspects of the vaccinations, please contact our specialist Immunisations team on 0333 358 3397 (Option 9) or email Immunisations.EastRiding@Intrahealth.co.uk

Thank you for your continued support

The Immunisations Team East Riding



IntraHealth Limited Reed House Annie Reed Road Beverley HU17 0LF